
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

THE HERTSMERE BOROUGH COUNCIL (ALDENHAM ROAD AND BUSHEY 

HALL ROAD, BUSHEY) (PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2024 

 

Hertsmere Borough Council (pursuant to arrangement made with Hertfordshire County 

Council) proposes to introduce new parking restrictions in parts of Bushey. 

The proposal comprise of – 

 1 hour parking place 8.00am to 6.30pm Monday to Saturday with no return within 2 

hours in parts of Aldenham Road and Bushey Hall Road, Bushey. 

There is already limited waiting restrictions in these sections of the road. As part of the 

council’s review of existing parking restriction in Bushey, it is considered to bring the 

restrictions in line with limited waiting restrictions across the borough. 

It is intended that these measures will improve the amenities of the area and parking 

turnover. 

The proposal have been developed following consultation with local councilors, residents, 

businesses, the Highway Authority, Hertfordshire Constabulary and all other statutory 

consultees, taking into account Section 122 of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984. 
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